
The South Delta Division of Family Practice is
developing a Primary Care Network (PCN) Plan. 
To help inform this plan, we have a short survey. 
The survey takes 5-15 minutes and asks South Delta
residents about their primary health care needs.

WHAT IS A PCN?

Do you live in South Delta?
We want to hear from you!

What is a PCN? A PCN is a clinical network of local primary care service
providers located in a geographical area. In a PCN, physicians, nurse
practitioners, nurses, allied health care providers, health authority service
providers, and community organizations work together to provide all the
primary care services a local population requires. Read more here /
Primary Care Networks | FPSC (fpscbc.ca))

Share your experiences.
Survey open until May 2nd

https://fpscbc.ca/what-we-do/system-change/primary-care-networks
https://fpscbc.ca/what-we-do/system-change/primary-care-networks

